
Reference No.:-- Date:05/02/2014

Title:NOTICE

Release of Final RFP for Industry wide Fraud Analytics System.

Further to the release of the RFP for the ‘Industry wide Fraud Analytics System’  and the pre-bid conference held on 
18th December, 2013, the Authority had received queries from several interested bidders. The Authority’s responses to 
these queries are available at following link:

Responses to Pre-bid queries

Also, a few minor changes are made to the RFP. The final RFP is now available at the following link:

Final RFP

The evaluation guidelines with respect to the technical evaluation of the bids can be found at the following link: 

Evaluation Guidelines

Any correspondence related to the RFP may be directed to fas [at] irda [dot] gov [dot] in.

-  - -

https://irdai.gov.in/documents/37343/365522/Responses+to+prebid+queries.pdf/167a23e4-1339-4ec9-6a95-685af6bd205b?t=1639216267116
https://irdai.gov.in/documents/37343/365522/RFP.zip/c8edca31-f903-333c-8934-4ba30e17ebe7?t=1639216345045
https://irdai.gov.in/documents/37343/365522/Evaluation+guidelines_Technical+Criteria.pdf/c7062fdf-06f7-de56-d4d5-535ad7a50722?t=1639216373046



